
DATES TO NOTE
Nov 24

Assessment & Evaluation Day - no school for
students

Nov 27 - Dec
15

Canned Food Drive

Nov 30 Term 1 Ends

Dec 7 Report Cards sent home

FAMILY FRIDAY MEMO
GREENDALE

How to Report an Absence
https://sd33.bc.ca/safe-arrival

How to Report an Absence
https://sd33.bc.ca/safe-arrival

Canned Food Drive
Nov 27 - Dec 15

Once again our school will be collecting 
canned food items this 

holiday season for the Salvation Army. 
They have asked

 our school to focus on collecting 
these three items this year:

Once again our school will be collecting 
canned food items this 

holiday season for the Salvation Army. 
They have asked

 our school to focus on collecting 
these three items this year:

Canned

Vegetable
s

Canned Soups

Packaged

Macaroni &

Cheese

Your generosity to the Chilliwack
community is very much appreciated!

Friday, December 1st

“It’s beginning to look a lot 
like Christmas...”

at Greendale!

Wear a 
Christmas
shirt or
sweater!

Check out the attached
calendar for all events

and spirit days for
December!

Friday, Dec 1st

https://sd33.bc.ca/safe-arrival


Information... Next pac meeting
january 18, 2024

next hot lunch
December 8 & 22

DEVRY ANDDEVRY ANDDEVRY AND   
COOKIE DOUGHCOOKIE DOUGHCOOKIE DOUGH
FUNDRAISERFUNDRAISERFUNDRAISER

Pick up date: 
December 1st

(Hot dogs & Jim’s Pizza)

order
ing is 

under
way!

(use t
he pap

er fo
rms

or on
 muncha

lunch
)

ORDERS DUE: DEC 4THORDERS DUE: DEC 4TH

PICK UP: DEC 11THPICK UP: DEC 11TH

Our annual book fair and bake sale is coming!
                                                       More details coming soon! 

Our annual book fair and bake sale is coming!
                                                       More details coming soon! December 7thDecember 7th



Greendale’s Christmas Concert!Greendale’s Christmas Concert!
Wednesday, December 20thWednesday, December 20th

This year the students are putting on a
Christmas musical, A Pirate Christmas
by John Jacobson & Roger Emerson.

Each class will have a unique song and
one group song. Mr. Hoeppner’s class
will be taking on more of the acting

parts again this year. 

Teachers will be reaching out to parents
with all the details soon! Please contact

your child’s teacher if you haven’t
received any information by Dec 4th.

12:30pm or 6:30pm12:30pm or 6:30pm
River of Life Church

42369 South Sumas Rd
River of Life Church

42369 South Sumas Rd

Due to limited seating, we ask that
parents/grandparents/caregivers, attend

only ONE of the shows. 
If you can attend the afternoon

performance, please attend that one only. 
The evening performance will be a full one!

Report Cards
Report cards will be sent home on Thursday, Dec 7th.
Please take some time to celebrate the successes with
your child and also encourage you child in the areas

they can continue to work on. We really appreciate the
support and encouragement with your child’s learning!

School Parking Lot
Just a gentle parking lot reminder....

If you use the parking lot, please do not park in the
designated staff parking stalls. We have staff that arrive

at various times in the morning before the bell.

Please do not park along the fence lines, fire lane or the
painted no parking areas. Please park in non-staff stalls,

along the road, or church parking lot.

Thank you for Your cooperation!Thank you for Your cooperation!


